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The Second Machine Age: Work,
Progress, and Prosperity in a Time of
Brilliant Technologies Erik
Brynjolfsson 2014-01-20 A pair of
technology experts describe how
humans will have to keep pace with
machines in order to become
prosperous in the future and identify
strategies and policies for business
and individuals to use to combine
digital processing power with human
ingenuity.
Digital Stories Maia Engeli 2000
"This book starts out with the
assumption that communication today
is a "structural" component of
society. Now more than ever,
literally almost nothing can be
generated without communication. This
means that architects in general, and
especially an increasingly greater
number of specialists dealing with
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

"communication design", must be more
aware. The author carries out this
search for awareness. He particularly
highlights the structure of data, the
medium of the screen, and the modes
of language which use images,
sequential and hypertext structures.
Underlying the form of the various
materials is the concept that
communication also opens up a new
"narrative" space in tune with a
general interest in an architecture
that reacquires multiple layers of
meaning."--BOOK JACKET.Title Summary
field provided by Blackwell North
America, Inc. All Rights Reserved
Photography Henry Horenstein 2004
This art book shows contemporary and
cutting-edge work as well as
historical. It deals with real-life
issues of taking pictures and making
prints in the practical way working
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photographers do. Using strong
contemporary portfolio photographs,
profiles of top photographers with a
look at career matters, it includes
practical strategies for taking and
printing photographs, and a seamless
mix of color, black-and-white, and
digital technologies. For
photographers and photojournalists.
Psychological Testing and Assessment
Renée Margaret Tobin 2021-03
"Psychological tests and other tools
of assessment may differ with respect
to a number of variables, such as
content, format, administration
procedures, scoring and
interpretation procedures, and
technical quality. The content
(subject matter) of the test will, of
course, vary with the focus of the
particular test. But even two
psychological tests purporting to
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measure the same thing-for example,
personality-may differ widely in item
content. This is so because two test
developers might have entirely
different views regarding what is
important in measuring "personality";
different test developers employ
different definitions of
"personality." Additionally,
different test developers come to the
test development process with
different theoretical orientations"-The Official Guide to the GRE General
Test, Third Edition Educational
Testing Service 2016-12-29 Get the
only official guide to the GRE®
General Test that comes straight from
the test makers! If you're looking
for the best, most authoritative
guide to the GRE General Test, you've
found it! The Official Guide to the
GRE General Test is the only GRE
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guide specially created by ETS--the
people who actually make the test.
It's packed with everything you need
to do your best on the test--and move
toward your graduate or business
school degree. Only ETS can show you
exactly what to expect on the test,
tell you precisely how the test is
scored, and give you hundreds of
authentic test questions for
practice! That makes this guide your
most reliable and accurate source for
everything you need to know about the
GRE revised General Test. No other
guide to the GRE General Test gives
you all this: • Four complete, real
tests--two in the book and two on CDROM • Hundreds of authentic test
questions--so you can study with the
real thing • In-depth descriptions of
the Verbal Reasoning and Quantitative
Reasoning measures plus valuable tips
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for answering each question type •
Quantitative Reasoning problemsolving steps and strategies to help
you get your best score • Detailed
overview of the two types of
Analytical Writing essay tasks
including scored sample responses and
actual raters' comments Everything
you need to know about the test,
straight from the test makers!
2021 / 2022 ASVAB For Dummies Angie
Papple Johnston 2021-02-25 Own the
ASVAB test with the #1 guide on the
market! Passing the ASVAB test is the
essential ticket to getting into your
dream branch of the military—and a
good score can determine the shape of
your career. A stellar performance
can also help you get grants and
bonuses for school, so—no pressure!
But don't be daunted: like any
military operation, having the right
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plan of attack and equipment are
key—and as the number-one-selling
guide year after year that's packed
with all the information you need to
win, the latest edition ASVAB For
Dummies takes care of both of these
in one! In a friendly,
straightforward style, Angie Papple
Johnston—who passed the test herself
in 2006 to join the Army—provides indepth reviews of all nine test
subjects. Don't worry if you slept
through some of this material in
school; you’ll find a complete
refresher on everything you'll be
expected to know—plus full
explanations for every answer, drill
exercises, and strategy cheat sheets
for verbal, math, and general
sciences. You'll also get tips on how
to pinpoint areas where you need to
develop mental muscle and to
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

strengthen your test-taking skills.
And if this weren't already giving
you some pretty awesome firepower,
you can also go online to reinforce
your game using flashcards and
customizable practice tests
calibrated to address areas where you
need help the most. Match your skills
against practice problems Drill your
math, science, and English knowledge
to perfection Master test strategy
and tactics Get one-year access to
additional practice tests,
flashcards, and videos online
Whatever your aim for your military
career, this book provides the
perfect training ground for you to be
the very best you can be on the day
of the test!
Sterling Test Prep GRE Physics
Practice Questions Sterling Test Prep
2015 GRE Physics practice questions
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with the most complete explanations
and step-by-step solutions guaranteed higher GRE Physics score!
. Last updated Jan 8, 2016. "We
regularly update and revise the
content based on readers' feedback
and latest test changes. The most
current version is only available
directly from Amazon and Barnes &
Noble. " . To achieve a GRE Physics
score, you need to develop skills to
properly apply the knowledge you have
and quickly choose the correct
answer. You must solve numerous
practice questions that represent the
style and content of the GRE Physics.
This GRE Physics prep book contains
over 1,300 practice questions with
detailed explanations and step-bystep solutions. It is the most
complete and comprehensive study tool
that will teach you how to approach
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and solve a multitude of physics
problems. This book consists of: - 12
diagnostic tests to help you identify
your strengths and weaknesses to
optimize your preparation strategy topical practice question sets to
drill down on each topic from a
variety of angles and formula
applications - test-taking strategies
to maximize your performance on the
test day - sheets of formulae,
equations, variables and units to
know for each topic --------------------- The practice questions that
comprise this book will help you to:
- master important GRE Physics topics
- assess your knowledge of topics
tested on the GRE Physics - improve
your test-taking skills - prepare for
the test comprehensively and cost
effectively ---------------------These practice questions cover the
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following physics topics tested on
the GRE Physics: Kinematics &
dynamics Force, motion, gravitation
Equilibrium and momentum Work &
energy Waves & periodic motion Sound
Fluids & solids Light & optics Heat &
thermodynamics Atomic & nuclear
structure Laboratory methods
The Green Book Jill Paton Walsh
2012-03-13 Pattie and her family are
among the last refugees to flee a
dying Earth in an old spaceship. And
when the group finally lands on the
distant planet which is to be their
new home, it seems that the four-year
journey has been a success. But as
they begin to settle this shiny new
world, they discover that the colony
is in serious jeopardy. Nothing on
this planet is edible, and they may
not be able to grow food. With
supplies dwindling, Pattie and her
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

sister decide to take the one chance
that might make life possible on
Shine.
Backpacker 2000-03 Backpacker brings
the outdoors straight to the reader's
doorstep, inspiring and enabling them
to go more places and enjoy nature
more often. The authority on active
adventure, Backpacker is the world's
first GPS-enabled magazine, and the
only magazine whose editors
personally test the hiking trails,
camping gear, and survival tips they
publish. Backpacker's Editors' Choice
Awards, an industry honor recognizing
design, feature and product
innovation, has become the gold
standard against which all other
outdoor-industry awards are measured.
Bulletin of the Atomic Scientists
1961-05 The Bulletin of the Atomic
Scientists is the premier public
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resource on scientific and
technological developments that
impact global security. Founded by
Manhattan Project Scientists, the
Bulletin's iconic "Doomsday Clock"
stimulates solutions for a safer
world.
Natural Disasters Patrick L. Abbott
2019 Natural Disasters, 11th edition
focuses on explaining how the normal
processes of Earth concentrate their
energies and deal heavy blows to
humans and their structures. Students
have a natural curiosity about
natural disasters and why they occur.
This text explains why natural
disasters occur by interweaving the
themes of Energy sources, Plate
tectonics, climate change, Earth
Processes, geologic time, the
complexities of multiple variables
operating simultaneously throughout
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

the text. Detailed and interesting
Case histories are also intertwined
with current content to give students
a broad historical understanding of
our dynamic and evolving planet.
Life on an Ocean Planet 2010 Teacher
digital resource package includes 2
CD-ROMs and 1 user guide. Includes
Teacher curriculum guide, PowerPoint
chapter presentations, an image
gallery of photographs,
illustrations, customizable
presentations and student materials,
Exam Assessment Suite, PuzzleView for
creating word puzzles, and LessonView
for dynamic lesson planning.
Laboratory and activity disc includes
the manual in both student and
teacher editions and a lab materials
list.
Digital Planet George Beekman
2011-02-21 Completely updated,
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Tomorrow's Technology and You,
provides you with an understanding of
information technology so you can
successfully navigate change and
advance into the future. Today we're
standing at the junction of three
powerful and rapidly evolving
technological forces: computers,
communications, and digital
entertainment. Computer technology is
showing up in everything from
automobiles to home appliances to
telephones to televisions, and the
lines that separate these machines
are fading. This digital convergence
is rapidly–and radically–altering the
world in which we live.
Popular Science 2002-12 Popular
Science gives our readers the
information and tools to improve
their technology and their world. The
core belief that Popular Science and
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

our readers share: The future is
going to be better, and science and
technology are the driving forces
that will help make it better.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States National Research
Council 2009-07-29 Scores of talented
and dedicated people serve the
forensic science community,
performing vitally important work.
However, they are often constrained
by lack of adequate resources, sound
policies, and national support. It is
clear that change and advancements,
both systematic and scientific, are
needed in a number of forensic
science disciplines to ensure the
reliability of work, establish
enforceable standards, and promote
best practices with consistent
application. Strengthening Forensic
Science in the United States: A Path
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Forward provides a detailed plan for
addressing these needs and suggests
the creation of a new government
entity, the National Institute of
Forensic Science, to establish and
enforce standards within the forensic
science community. The benefits of
improving and regulating the forensic
science disciplines are clear:
assisting law enforcement officials,
enhancing homeland security, and
reducing the risk of wrongful
conviction and exoneration.
Strengthening Forensic Science in the
United States gives a full account of
what is needed to advance the
forensic science disciplines,
including upgrading of systems and
organizational structures, better
training, widespread adoption of
uniform and enforceable best
practices, and mandatory
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

certification and accreditation
programs. While this book provides an
essential call-to-action for congress
and policy makers, it also serves as
a vital tool for law enforcement
agencies, criminal prosecutors and
attorneys, and forensic science
educators.
Army Public Schools PGT & TGT
screening Test 2022 English (12
Practice Sets) The Book Army Public
Schools PGT & TGT screening Test 2022
English (12 Practice Sets) , 2022
consists of past 12 Practice Tests,
This book is for screening Test 2022
English covering 12 Practice Sets of
English . The complete chapter-wise
distribution of questions for all
subjects is provided in the Table of
Content.
To Hold Up the Sky Cixin Liu
2020-10-20 From New York Times
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bestselling author Cixin Liu comes a
short story collection of captivating
visions of the future and incredible
re-imaginings of the past. In To Hold
Up the Sky, Cixin Liu takes us across
time and space, from a rural mountain
community where elementary students
must use physicas to prevent an alien
invasion; to coal mines in northern
China where new technology will
either save lives of unleash a fire
that will burn for centuries; to a
time very much like our own, when
superstring computers predict our
every move; to 10,000 years in the
future, when humanity is finally able
to begin anew; to the very collapse
of the universe itself. Written
between 1999 and 2017 and never
before published in English, these
stories came into being during
decades of major change in China and
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

will take you across time and space
through the eyes of one of science
fiction's most visionary writers.
Experience the limitless and pure joy
of Cixin Liu's writing and
imagination in this stunning
collection. Stories included are:
Contraction Full Spectrum Barrage
Jamming The Village Teacher Fire in
the Earth Time Migration Ode to joy
Cloud of Poems Mirror Sea of Dreams
Cloud of Poems The Thinker At the
Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
Sophie's World Jostein Gaarder
2007-03-20 One day Sophie comes home
from school to find two questions in
her mail: "Who are you?" and "Where
does the world come from?" Before she
knows it she is enrolled in a
correspondence course with a
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mysterious philosopher. Thus begins
Jostein Gaarder's unique novel, which
is not only a mystery, but also a
complete and entertaining history of
philosophy.
Data Sources 2000
Interior, Environment, and Related
Agencies Appropriations for 2009
United States. Congress. House.
Committee on Appropriations.
Subcommittee on Interior,
Environment, and Related Agencies
2008
Official SAT Study Guide 2020 Edition
The College Board 2019-05-07 Review
every skill and question type needed
for SAT success - with eight total
practice tests. The Official SAT
Study Guide includes eight official
SAT(R) practice tests - all of them
created by the test maker. As part of
the College Board's commitment to
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

transparency, all practice tests are
available on the College Board's
website, but The Official SAT Study
Guide is the only place to find them
in print along with over 250 pages of
additional instruction, guidance, and
test information. With guidance and
practice problems that reflect the
most recent information, this edition
takes the best-selling SAT guide and
makes it even more relevant and
useful. Be ready for the SAT with
strategies and up-to-date information
straight from the exam writers. The
Official SAT Study Guide will help
students get ready for the SAT with:
- 8 official SAT practice tests,
written in the exact same process and
by the same team of authors as the
actual exam - detailed descriptions
of the math and evidenced based
reading and writing sections 12/20
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targeted practice questions for each
SAT question type - seamless
integration with Official SAT
Practice on Khan Academy. Note: The
optional SAT Essay is discontinued
for weekend SAT.
Comprehensive Guide to SBI Bank PO
Preliminary & Main Exam with 5 Online
Tests (10th Edition) Disha Experts
2020-07-01
Developments in Design Research and
Practice Emilia Duarte 2022-02-14
This book reports on innovative
research and practices in
contemporary design, showing how to
integrate different concepts and
discussing the emerging role of
design in different field, its
meaning for humans and citizens, at
both local and global level.
Gathering the best papers from Senses
& Sensibility, held in 2019 in
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

Lisbon, Portugal, it highlights the
role of design in fostering
education, physical and social
wellbeing, industrial innovation and
cultural preservation, as well as
inclusivity, sustainability and
communication in a global, digital
world.
McGraw-Hill's 10 ACT Practice Tests,
Second Edition Steven W. Dulan
2008-07-01 We want to give you the
practice you need on the ACT McGrawHill's 10 ACT Practice Tests helps
you gauge what the test measures, how
it's structured, and how to budget
your time in each section. Written by
the founder and faculty of Advantage
Education, one of America's most
respected providers of school-based
test-prep classes, this book provides
you with the intensive ACT practice
that will help your scores improve
13/20

Downloaded from digitalsushi.com on
August 11, 2022 by guest

from each test to the next. You'll be
able to sharpen your skills, boost
your confidence, reduce your stressand to do your very best on test day.
10 complete sample ACT exams, with
full explanations for every answer 10
sample writing prompts for the
optional ACT essay portion Scoring
Worksheets to help you calculate your
total score for every test Expert
guidance in prepping students for the
ACT More practice and extra help
online ACT is a registered trademark
of ACT, Inc., which was not involved
in the production of, and does not
endorse, this product.
Multi-Carrier Digital Communications
Ahmad R.S. Bahai 2004-10-07 This
second edition of Multi-Carrier
Digital Communications: Theory and
Applications of OFDM begins with a
brief overview of multi-carrier
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

communications. The authors then
focus on the bandwidth efficient
technology of OFDM, in particular the
DSP techniques that have made the
modulation format practical. Several
chapters describe and analyze the
sub-systems of an OFDM
implementation, such as clipping,
synchronization channel estimation,
equalization, and coding. Analysis of
performance over channels with
various impairments is presented. The
book continues with descriptions of
three very important and diverse
applications of OFDM that have been
standardized and are now being
deployed: ADSL, digital broadcasting,
and wireless LANs for multi-Mbps
communications. Finally, the book
concludes with describing the OFDMbased multiple access techniques,
ultra wideband technology, and WiMAX.
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CISM Review Manual 15th Ed
Information Systems Audit and Control
Association 2017
Backpacker 2007-09 Backpacker brings
the outdoors straight to the reader's
doorstep, inspiring and enabling them
to go more places and enjoy nature
more often. The authority on active
adventure, Backpacker is the world's
first GPS-enabled magazine, and the
only magazine whose editors
personally test the hiking trails,
camping gear, and survival tips they
publish. Backpacker's Editors' Choice
Awards, an industry honor recognizing
design, feature and product
innovation, has become the gold
standard against which all other
outdoor-industry awards are measured.
Foundations of Computer Technology
Alexander John Anderson 1994-09-08
Foundations of Computer Technology is
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

an easily accessible introduction to
the architecture of computers and
peripherals. This textbook clearly
and completely explains modern
computer systems through an approach
that integrates components, systems,
software, and design. It provides a
succinct, systematic, and readable
guide to computers, providing a
springboard for students to pursue
more detailed technology subjects.
This volume focuses on hardware
elements within a computer system and
the impact of software on its
architecture. It discusses practical
aspects of computer organization
(structure, behavior, and design)
delivering the necessary fundamentals
for electrical engineering and
computer science students. The book
not only lists a wide range of terms,
but also explains the basic
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operations of components within a
system, aided by many detailed
illustrations. Material on modern
technologies is combined with a
historical perspective, delivering a
range of articles on hardware,
architecture and software,
programming methodologies, and the
nature of operating systems. It also
includes a unified treatment on the
entire computing spectrum, ranging
from microcomputers to
supercomputers. Each section features
learning objectives and chapter
outlines. Small glossary entries
define technical terms and each
chapter ends with an alphabetical
list of key terms for reference and
review. Review questions also appear
at the end of each chapter and
project questions inspire readers to
research beyond the text. Short,
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

annotated bibliographies direct
students to additional useful
reading.
Acronyms and Abbreviations of
Computer Technology and
Telecommunications Tavaglione
1992-10-30 Catalogues approximately
7000 acronyms and abbreviations used
in computer technology,
telecommunications and related
fields. The entries are organized in
tabular form to enable readers to
locate any specific acronym easily.
Me and My Place in Space Joan Sweeney
2018-09-18 Where am I in the solar
system? A beloved bestseller, now
refreshed with new art from Christine
Gore, that will help children
discover their place in the Milky
Way. Where is the earth? Where is the
sun? Where are the stars? Now with
new art by Christine Gore, here is an
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out-of-this world introduction to the
universe for children. With Earth as
a starting point, a young astronaut
leads readers on a tour past each
planet and on to the stars, answering
simple questions about our solar
system. In clear language, drawings,
and diagrams, space unfolds before a
child's eyes. Colorful illustrations,
filled with fun detail, give children
a lot to look for on every page, and
a glossary helps reinforce new words
and concepts. A terrific teaching
tool, Me and My Place in Space is an
easy and enjoyable way to introduce
the concept of space to budding
astronomers.
Popular Mechanics 2000-01 Popular
Mechanics inspires, instructs and
influences readers to help them
master the modern world. Whether it’s
practical DIY home-improvement tips,
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

gadgets and digital technology,
information on the newest cars or the
latest breakthroughs in science -- PM
is the ultimate guide to our hightech lifestyle.
Human learning in the digital era
Netexplo (France) 2019-04-17
The Digital Pencil Jing Lei 2008 This
book takes a serious historical and
international look at the "digital
pencil" movement to equip every
student with a computing device with
wireless connection. Using an
ecological perspective as an
overarching framework, and drawing on
their own studies and available
literature that illuminate the issues
related to one-to-one computing, the
authors present well-reasoned
discussions about a set of complex
and critical issue facing policy
makers, educators, students, parents,
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and the general public. The Digital
Pencil addresses four key questions:
Is the digital pencil a good idea?
The authors analyze the costs and
benefits of one-to-one computing
programs through consideration of
multiple indicators and examine the
evaluation reports of various
projects within their analytical
framework to present a comprehensive
summary of outcomes of one-to-one
computing projects. What happens when
each child has a networked computer?
The authors analyze existing data
with the goal of gaining insights and
making suggestions and
recommendations for policy makers,
teachers, and parents. What should
schools purchase or lease - is there
an ideal device? These authors
examine the relative advantages and
disadvantages of different devices
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

and implementation schemes. How do we
know if one-to-one computing is
making a difference? The authors
review the evaluation plans of the
various projects and propose a
framework for comprehensive
evaluation and research on one-to-one
computing. This book is intended for
researchers, school administrators,
educational technology professionals,
and policy makers in the U.S. and
around the world, and as a
supplemental text for advanced
courses in education, technology, and
technological innovation.
Test Solutions for Digital Networks
Roland Kiefer 1998
Out of My Mind Sharon M. Draper
2012-05 Considered by many to be
mentally retarded, a brilliant,
impatient fifth-grader with cerebral
palsy discovers a technological
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device that will allow her to speak
for the first time.
Complete Digital Design Mark Balch
2003 This is a readable, hands-on
self-tutorial through basic digital
electronic design methods. The format
and content allows readers faced with
a design problem to understand its
unique requirements and then research
and evaluate the components and
technologies required to solve it. *
Begins with basic design elements and
expands into full systems * Covers
digital, analog, and full-system
designs * Features real world
implementation of complete digital
systems
The World Without Us Alan Weisman
2008-08-05 A study of what would
happen to Earth if the human presence
was removed examines our legacy for
the planet, from the objects that
digital-planet-10th-edition-multiple-choice-answers

would vanish without human
intervention to those that would
become long-lasting remnants of
humankind.
PISA Take the Test Sample Questions
from OECD's PISA Assessments OECD
2009-02-02 This book presents all the
publicly available questions from the
PISA surveys. Some of these questions
were used in the PISA 2000, 2003 and
2006 surveys and others were used in
developing and trying out the
assessment.
Cyberhound's Guide to Companies on
the Internet Wendy H. Mason 1996-09
Gives ratings, descriptions, and
company information about Web pages
produced by companies and
corporations
Digital Computer Simulation Fred
Maryanski 1980 “The purpose of this
text is to present methods for using
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digital computers to perform system
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simulation studies.” -- page 1.
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